
 

 
Principal’s Newsletter 4th October  2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Damage to Parking Buddies  
 
Sadly we have had two of our parking buddies outside school damaged due to a car driving into 
them and they are no longer suitable for use.  These are used to deter drivers from stopping or 
parking in places that create a potentially unsafe environment for our children and their families 
near the school entrance. 
 
For those families who drive to school we must ask that if you encounter heavy traffic near our 
school, it is important to remain patient and avoid aggressive driving behaviours. 
All adults MUST prioritise safety over speed for the sake of our children. 
 
There is a safety vehicle that will check the area and any unsafe driving in a school zone will 
result in severe penalties, including fines, penalty points on your driving licence and even 
disqualification from driving. 
 
Thank you for your support in driving with caution near our school. 
 
The Children’s Leadership Team  
 
We are pleased to announce the following children, who were voted by their peers, into the 
position of the Children’s Leadership team.  This will be our formal group of children who act as 
representatives for the children of Alexandra Park Junior School voice. 
 
Congratulations to, 
 
Year 3  

Sofia Majaru (1)  

Taha Chaudhry (3) 

Year 4  

Mohammad Hassan (4) 

Fatima Zahra (5) 

Year 5  

Aqdas Nadeem (7) 

Hayyaan Adrees (8) 

Year 6  

Haseeb Ali (10) 

Mahnoor Ahmed (12) 



 

 
 
October Half Term Sports Holiday Camp 
 
Please find attached to this newsletter for more information. 
 

Let’s get reading - BOOM Reader  
 
 
“If you are going to get anywhere in life you have to read a lot of books.”  - Roald Dahl 
 
Well done to all the children and families who have logged onto Boom reader.  We are pleased 
to announce the most home reading logs recorded on Boom reader this week. 
 

Position Name Reads at home 
First Place Aleena Ahmed Class 8 21 parent reads  

Second Place Alyssa Islam Class 1 15 parent reads  
Third Place Farhaan Mohammad Class 1 7 parent reads  

 

 

 

Spelling Shed Winners  

 

 

TT Rockstars – CELEBRATIONS!  

The most accurate Class Class 7 
The most active Class  Class 7 
The most improved speed  Husna Jamall Class 11 
The most active player  Zorez Khan Cuevas Class 12  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Word Aware  
 
This week’s word is ‘descent’.  

Please encourage your child to use this word when out and about. 

 
 
Attendance  
 
Superb attendance last week!   
 
Well done to these classes for achieving 95% or above: 
 
Classes 1, 2, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 10 and 11. 
 
Class 1 received their waffle treat as they had the highest attendance in school. 
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